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MEETING TIME:  
Mondays 10:00 AM  

St. Michael Catholic Church  
1512 Pine Avenue  
Snohomish, WA 

Please give John Bruce, Jim Rahm or 
Wally Walsh any corrections to these 
lists you observe need to be made.  
Also any articles for the newsletter are 
gladly accepted. 
   Thank you! 

Quote of the Day     

The word 'politics' is derived from the 
word 'poly', meaning 'many', and the 
word 'ticks', meaning 'blood sucking 
parasites'.   

Larry Hardiman 

� �� � � �� �� 	
 � �� 
 �� � � � � � �� � �� �		�� 
 �  

Success!   
Story by Jim Rahm: pictures by Barb Kvinge  

  
In the wake of the most successful Salmon BBQ in the history of the Tillicum 
are a lot of sore bones amongst a lot of aging Tillicum’s.  But, as time goes 
on we realize that it is all worth the effort put into our major fund raiser of the 
year.  
 We had the most advance ticket sales than ever this year, the best advance 
publicity, prepared cooked and served a thousand pounds of Salmon, and 
(seen in the first photo above) sold tickets on the street during the Kla-Ha-Ya 
Day event to make this Salmon BBQ the biggest and best in our history. Kla-
Ha-Ya Day did not do as well I am sad to say but through your efforts, as 
Wally says “WE HAVE MONEY!”, So, from our President,  President Elect, 
Secretary, Treasurer, Board and this old has been 
give yourself a pat on the back for a job well done. 
 Special thanks to Jack (the King Fisher), Wally and 
Donna, Stan (who came back from near death to do 
his thing), Marilyn, Melody, Sonia, Doris (let us not 
forget the Silent auction), the guy who chopped all 
that wood Bob, the Snohomish Kiwanis for their man 
power (Chris, Dc. Dennis, Kate, Daryl,) and the Sno-
homish Key Club Ladies.    
 Next year we all know we can make it even bigger, 
better, and easier, it’s just a matter of putting on our 
thinking caps as a group and passing on the ideas to 
our President so please do so. …… Jim     



August Programs 
 
August 6    
August 13   
August 20    
August 27  
  
 

   Programs  Interclubs  
 
August Art Langdon  Wally Walsh 
September Doris Wentworth John Bruce 
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2006-2007 Committee Chairpersons 
 

Club Meeting:    Bob Heirman 
Community Service/Ferguson Cr: Cliff Bailey 
Senior Center    Bob Heirman 
Adopt-a-Park    Bill Blake 
Battery Sales    John Diel 
Sportsman Club   Bob Heirman 
Chamber of Commerce  Wally Walsh 
Public Liaison to City, County, State Cliff Bailey 
Feed the Hungry in Snohomish Wally/Cliff 
Preservation of Tillicum History Bob Heirman 
Food Bank    Beth Greenlee 
Finance:            Wally Walsh 
Human & Spiritual Values:  Doris Wentworth 
Membership Growth & Education    
 & New members:  Art Langdon 
Newsletter Website & Publications:  John Bruce 
Youth Services/Mentoring/Scholarships   
 Young Children Priority One:  Doris Wentworth 
Salmon BBQ/Silent Auction:     Jack King 
Absent, Fallen Members  Stan Jones 
Sergeant at arms   Sam Twibell 
     Art Langdon 

Then 

Remember! We Have Batteries!! 
Stock up on batteries from John Diel! 

Her grandson 

 

Incoming President John Bruce out politicing for Tillicum? 
 

As always John was volunteering at the food bank 
when Dallas Van Dyke asked John to work as a Kla 
Ha Ya days volunteer at the grand opening of newly 
renovated Top Foods here in Snohomish. John as 
always said he would help out. Sometime later John 
was told he was to wear a white shirt and tie unlike 
anything we have ever seen John wear. Sources 
state John was not pleased with this attire at all but 
Tuesday July 14th after working hard at the food 
bank John slipped into the Food Bank rest room 
emerging in his white shirt and tie. Someone yelled 
out who has a camera; above is the rather unique 
photo of John dressed as you probably will never 
see him again.    Story and picture by Jim Rahm 

Division 22  Council Meeting  
July 25th 2007. John Bruce 
 

Larry Merwin held a Division 22 council, well attended by Tillicum, July 25 at 
South County Senior Center hosted by the Edmonds Seniors and Sno-King 
clubs. He reported on the International Convention held in San Antonio over 
the July 4th week where they announced that Kiwanis International would 
now have a CEO which is a new salaried position. Also changes are being 
made in membership attendance requirements. He reminded us to attend the 
PNW District Conference that is being held in beautiful Tacoma this year. 

Who is this? 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fr i Sat 
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Joined 2003 
Jim McAllister 
Sonia Rahm����

���� ���� ����  
 
10:00am  
Club Meeting����

����  
 
Birthday 
Cliff Bailey����
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10:00am  
Club Meeting 
Birthday 
John Bruce����
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Joined 1994 
Richard Jarratt 
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Joined 1986 
Art Langdon����
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8:30am 
Board mtg 
10:00am  
Club Meeting����
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10:00am  
Club Meeting 
Birthday 
Jim McAllister����
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Aug 4  Senior Breakfast 8:30am 10:30am St Michael’s 
Aug 23 PNW Conference, Tacoma WA 
Sep 15 Monroe Kiwanis Annual Golf Tournament 



OFFICERS 
 

President 
John Diel  425-397-8283 

Past President 
Jim Rahm  360-568-3590 

President Elect 
John Bruce  360-691-0467 

Vice President 
James McAllister  360-563-9293 

Secretary 
Sonia Rahm  360-568-3590 

Treasurer 
Wally Walsh  360-568-5936 

Co Treasurer 
Donna Walsh  360-568-5936 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

2006-2007 
Bill Blake 360-569-7810 

Art Langdon 425-334-8258 
Art Poier  360-629-5337 

 
2006-2008 

Jack King  360-668-7024 
Gary Maxfield  425-397-9733 

Uli Pierson  360-568-8647 
 

2006-2009 
Melody Beckdolt 

Bob Heirman 360-568-4083 
Marilyn Jones  360-568-1253 

KIWANIS INTERNATIONAL 
 

International President 
Nelson Tucker 

Immediate Past President 
Steve Siemens 

 
PACIFIC NORTHWEST DISTRICT  

 
Governor 
Lori Bryant 

 
PNW DIVISION 22 

 
Lt. Governor 
Larry Merwin 

 

Kiwanis Club of Snohomish Tillicum  

We are on the web at:  
http://snohomishkiwanis.org/tillicum.htm  

http://www.pnwkiwanis.org 
http://www.kiwanis.org 

Division 22 
Pacific Northwest District 

KIWANIS 

INTERNATIONAL 

Our Mailing Address: 
Kiwanis Club of Snohomish Tillicum 
PO Box 1274,   
Snohomish, WA 98291-1274  

AUGUST  REMINDER 
Executive Board Meeting:  8:30 am, August 20th 
BATTERIES For Sale:   Contact John Diel at 425-397-8283 
FOOD BANK Donations:     First Monday of the Month  
Glasses for SOS Program:  Bring them to the club by first week in August 
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